
 

 

 

 

 

RE:	Buried	Fuel	Lines	

Dear Mid-State Energy Customer, 

Mid-State Energy operates its gas system with a strong emphasis on safety!  

With that in mind, and in order to comply with federal regulations, this letter is intended to make 
customers aware of certain safety recommendations regarding the underground natural gas piping 
to your home or business. While the vast majority of Mid-State Energy customers do not have 
buried piping beyond the meter, some do. 

Mid-State Energy installs and maintains our underground piping in accordance with prescribed 
federal safety standards.  However, we do NOT install or maintain underground gas piping 
downstream or beyond the gas meter. The installation and maintenance of this piping is the 
responsibility of the customer or owner of that piping.  If this buried pipe is metallic, it may be 
subject to corrosion and/or leakage. 

To ensure the continued safe and reliable operation of these gas pipes, they should be checked 
periodically for integrity. You may wish to contact a licensed plumber or heating contractor to 
assist you in locating and inspecting buried gas piping beyond the gas meter. If any unsafe condition 
is discovered, repairs should be made as soon as possible. 

If you have questions regarding this message, feel free to contact our office at 478 654-6059. 

Please remember that if you should need to dig in close proximity to our gas piping and 
meter, you should contact The Georgia Utilities Protection Center by calling 811 to alert all 
utility providers in your area of your intentions to dig and allow them time to locate and 
mark any such buried utilities. 

 

Date________________________ 

Customer’s address ____________________________________________ 

Customer’s signature______________________________________________ 


